
 

 
 
 
 
        
  
 Sofia 4-5 June 2015                     Info letter no. 9/14 

With this last info letter we would like to thank you for 
contributing to the EuroDIG process. We say goodbye for 2014 
and reminding you… 

 
 …it’s still time to submit your proposal for the EuroDIG 2015 agenda until  

31 December 2015 
 
Submitting a proposal via the online form will only take two minutes. No extensive 
description is needed because we are not asking for session proposals. We simply like to 
know which topics you think should be discussed during the next EuroDIG. Incoming 
proposals are published on the website and you can mark your favourites in January 
2015. 
 

 …register now for the public planning meeting on 27 January 2015 in Sofia 
 
All proposals will be reviewed publicly during the planning meeting on 27 January 2015. 
The evening before participants can meet for a networking dinner (self paying basis). 
Registration details, the agenda and further information are available on the EuroDIG 
website. We hope to welcome many of you there! 
 

 … and because it’s Christmas… 

…we have a little gift for the EuroDIG community. With the EuroDIG NEWSPAPER we 
curate from now on relevant articles about Internet Governance. By using paper.li - a free 
tool - we will provide a weekly update on news, debates and scientific papers about IG 
issues. The NEWSPAPER will be distributed via social media, but you can also subscribe to 
it at the EuroDIG website or directly here. 

We wish you some peaceful seasonal holydays and a 
prosperous start into the new year! We look forward to hear 
from you in 2015 again! 

 
The EuroDIG team 
 
If you haven’t received this info letter by email, but like to be informed please subscribe to [news@eurodig.org] or 
follow us on twitter @_eurodig! 
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